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REPORT OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT 

(INTERNAL AFFAIRS) TO COUNCIL 
18th October 2018 

 

Communications 

● Listserv (new “Sustainability Corner section!) 

● Interviewed/hired new Communications Coordinator 

Events 

● Liaised extensively with MCSS Internal 

● Revised budget/financials 

● Worked with Comms/Publications Manager on graphics and promotional work 

● Filmed hype video 

● Arranged bus logistics and made booking 

● Had general SSPN meeting 

● Continued to work with Sponsorship Representative on finding event sponsors 

● SSPN bonding activity <3 

● Set up Eventbrite event and payment mechanism 

First Year Affairs 

● Had first FYC meeting 

● Secured website access; worked on getting SSMU email accounts for execs 

Varia 

● Pre-reading for + meeting of the Le James Bookstore Advisory Committee 

● Meeting of the Co-Curricular Record Advisory Committee 

● Reading for the McGill Advisory Council on Sustainability, the Zero-Waste Task Force, 

and the Climate Risk Assessment Task Force 

● Call with Movember organizers 
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● Worked on high-level SSMU structural planning with other execs 

● Hosted alumni-student Homecoming event with MAA/MASEC/MALAC 

● Various cheque requests 

● Worked on GA logistics 

● Drafted responses to student media inquiries 
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